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January 14 th, 1924.

,

«

f; Henri Pilon, Esq 
294 St. Catherine St. East, 
Montreal•

• *

/ -

Dear Sir i-

With reference to your letter 
of the 12th instant addressed to Dr. J. A.
Hioho1 son with reference to a meeting with the 
Committee of the Pharmaceutical Association, 
the Principal will "be pleased to meet your 
Committee on the morning of Wednesday, the 23rd 
of January in his office at 11 eialock.■

Will you please he good enough 
to let me know if this is convenient.

Yours faithfully,

i

Wilfred Bovey

For The Principal.
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